Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

Sent: Friday, 19 November 2021 10:00 AM
To: amendments

Subject: Making a submission Form Submission

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage Victoria website.

First name

Mandy

Last name

Phillips

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?



Daytime contact number

Write your submission

| have great concerns about Amendment C158 — Beveridge North West PSP. (Quarry)
The impact on Wallan as a whole, families, dust and our health. Not to mention the traffic and trucks.

People who live off Taylors Lane, they are at a big disadvantage. Price drop for housing, dust and it is

such a family area with lots of young children. It will have a huge impact on people's health.

Our council has rejected it twice. Doesn’t this say something?

| don’t understand how it can go further when it has been knocked back.
For all of our community please put a stop to this.

I confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

No

To view all of this form's submissions, visit

This is not SPAM. You are receiving this message because you have submitted feedback or signed up to Engage Victoria. If
you think you have been sent this by mistake please contact us at contact@engage.vic.gov.au.

Privacy Policy Log In to Site

Produced by The State Government of Victoria. All rights reserved.




Click here to report this email as spam.





